
 
 

 

This year is already proving to be a busy one!  Here at Malborough Baptist we are introducing a 

whole new programme of events and meetings, but best of all, we are working together with All 

Saints Parish Church to make them possible. 

 

Starting on the Thursday 18
th

 February, Lent meetings will take place at the Baptist Church with 

members from All Saints at 7pm until 8pm.  This course will last for six weeks, every Thursday, 

7pm at the Baptist Chapel, until March 25
th

.  The Lent course is a CD and booklet based study 

from ‘York Courses’ and discusses a wide range of questions that all of us ask. 

 

We are also providing a roast dinner every third Thursday of the month at the Baptist Chapel.  If 

you are housebound or find it difficult to get out and you would like to meet some friendly faces, 

we can also provide transport to pick you up and take you back.  The whole idea is to enjoy a 

good hearty meal and meet others in the village.  The dates for this are as follows;  April 15
th

, 

May 20
th

, June 17
th

, July 15
th

, September 23
rd

, October 14
th

, November 25
th

 and December 9
th

.  

Only a small donation is suggested to cover costs and there will be a 10 minute sharing and 

prayer of encouragement. 

 

Have you ever wondered what Malborough was like in the early 1930’s – 1940’s?   We’re also 

planning to have an evening with All Saints at the Baptist Church dressed in period costume, 

using old lanterns and even cooking a pot of rabbit stew (don’t worry, it’s not the only thing on 

the menu)!  A video presentation will be made featuring members from both All Saints and the 

Baptist church sharing their testimonies about their childhood in the 30’s.  You’d be surprised 

how different Malborough really was from what it is today!  Come along and find out on the 27
th

 

March at 6.30pm. 

 

Finally, we are opening our doors on the last Sunday of each month for a celebration of praise 

and prayer at 6.30pm in the evening (starting on the 31
st
 January).  So, if you find it difficult to 

get to church in the morning, why not come along? 

 

All these meetings are open to anyone and everyone, so feel free to come along and take part.  

More information can found on our website (including a downloadable calendar) at 

www.malboroughbaptist.co.uk or telephone 560168. 

 

Rev Tim Skillman. 

Malborough Baptist Church 

 

 

 

 

http://www.malboroughbaptist.co.uk/

